
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 
Brea Boulevard Bridge 

Maintenance Project 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

June 24, 2019 — August 19, 2019 

Working Hours | Weekdays| 7:30 pm — 5 am  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will remove and replace the guardrails at two bridge locations on Brea Boulevard in 

unincorporated Orange County. In an effort to reduce the impact on area motorists, all work activity 

will be performed at night outside of typical peak hours.  Motorists traveling through the project area 

will experience slow moving traffic and lane closures during regular working hours.  

OC Public Works will remove and replace the       

existing guardrail systems at two bridge locations 

along Brea Boulevard.  Construction activity will   

occur in unincorporated Orange County, adjacent 

to the City of Brea.  For the safety of crews and 

contractors, the posted speed limit will be reduced 

to 45 MPH.  

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Bruce Poma  | Sal Valdovinos 

714.448.1672 | 626.271.3563 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 


